
Monday 27th January  

Y2 and Y6 Fire Safety Sessions 

Tuesday 28th January 

Compass Bloom Parent and Carer 

workshop linked to Anxiety 2-3pm 

Wednesday 29th January  

Y5 Trust Experience to Chill Factore 

Y4 Multiplication check parent and 

carer information meeting 5pm  

Thursday 30th January 

Y3/4 Sports Hall CSSP Athletics Event 

after school  

Tuesday 4th February 

HHKids Y5/6 Parent and Carer infor-

mation event  about upcoming pu-

berty lessons 2-3pm  

Wednesday 5th February 

HHKids Y5 and Y6 Puberty lessons  

Y1 Phonics Screening check parent 

and carer information meeting 5pm  

Thursday 6th February  

Y1 Adlington Library visit 

Friday 7th February  

Dress to Express £1 donation  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A reminder that on Tuesday 28th January, we are holding a parent and 

carer workshop on Anxiety. This will be led by our Compass Bloom mental 

health practitioner. If you have not done so already, please contact the 

school office to book your place. This will take place from 2-3pm. Please 

arrive at the school office at 2pm.  

Children’s Mental Health week is approaching. We will be celebrating this 

and raising awareness during the week beginning Monday 3rd February. 

The theme this year is Know Yourself, Grow Yourself. The children will 

take part in a variety of activities during the week. On Friday 7th February 

children can come to school, ‘Dressed to Express’. This means they can 

come to school in something the represents them and who they are. This might be a team or organi-

sation they belong to, something they might want to be when they are older, their cultural heritage 

or their own clothes that represents who they are. We encourage all children to bring £1 donation 

on this day so that we can raise money for the charity Place to Be.  

If you want to join in at home, here are some resources and ideas. Families - Children's Mental 

Health Week  

Thank you for your continued support and please remember to get in touch if you need any support 

or guidance.  

Many thanks 

Mrs Burger  

January 27th 2025 

Reception 96% 

Year 1 98% 

Year 2 95% 

Year 3 90% 

Year 4 98% 

Year 5 96% 

Year 6 96% 

Whole School 96% 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/


January 27th 2025 

NSPCC Resources for Parents and Carers 

Talking PANTS with your children  

Talk PANTS is a simple conversation to help 

keep children safe from sexual abuse. You 

can find out more and download the free 

resources on our website. Penguin and Lady-

bird have partnered with the NSPCC to cre-

ate a Pantosaurus book aimed at children 

aged 4 - 8. The NSPCC has also partnered 

with a range of charities to help you talk to 

your child about the PANTS rules. There are 

a range of PANTS guides available from our 

website including guides for children with 

learning disabilities or autism and a BSL vid-

eo for deaf children.  

www.nspcc.org.uk/pants 

nspcc.org.uk/pantsguides   

 

 

 Online Safety Workshop for parents and carers https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/free-online-safety-group-

children%20with%20learning%20disabilities%20or%20autism%20and%20a%20BSL%20video%20for%20deaf%20children.%20You%20can%20download%20the%20guide%20that’s%20right%20for%20you%20from%20our%20website,%20watch%20our%20Makaton%20or%20BSL%20Talk%20PANTS%20films%20and%
nspcc.org.uk/pantsguides
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/free-online-safety-group-workshops/

